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Seeneevassen

My wife and I are opposed to this planning application on the following grounds: 

1. The proposed additional floor will radically diminish the amount of natural light perceived 

by the raised ground floor and basement flats on the opposite side of King Henry's Road. 

The north facing side of our flat already suffers from a lack of natural light currently.

 

2. We are very concerned of the precedent this would set. The approval of this project 

would mean all the houses in the Chalcot Estate along King Henry's Road could seek such 

extension. I would note the majority of comments in support of this extension are from 

residents of Chalcot Estate properties. This is further evidence that we are likely looking at 

such roof extensions along the whole length of King Henry's Road should this planning 

application be granted. This would result in material changes to the neighborhood as well 

as years and years of highly disruptive construction work in the area.

3. Finally we would like to point out that these properties (24-32 Elliot Square) are currently 

already larger in size to most apartments in this neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration.
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